
From: SueAnn Clark <touchingjesu >  
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2019 10:55 AM 
To: ATR-LitIII-Information (ATR) <ATR.LitIII.Information@ATR.USDOJ.gov> 
Subject: ASCAP ?? 

Hello! 

I have learned that there is an investigation into ASCAP/BMI.  I became an ASCAP writer, I believe in 
1992 and to date, I have never received any monies for any of my material that has had airplay both 
radio and TV.  Thank you for this opportunity to add my comments.  I live in Christian County, 
Missouri.  My Congressman is Billy Long and Senator is Roy Blunt. 

Sue Ann O’Neal-Clark 
 

TRAVELING WITH A MESSAGE IN SONG 




